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June 19, 2023 

IMPORTANT UPDATE! 
 
BINGO - IMPORTANT PARTICIPATION NEWS!! 
We have been informed by our Pastor, Fr. Rosemond, and the OLS Parish Council that tomorrow, 
Tuesday, June 20th, will be our last day for Bingo. Bingo will be discontinued for the rest of the 
year and in the future. This decision was discussed with the PEC, Parish Council and Bingo Staff. 
We wish to sincerely thank Ms. Sherri Riley, our Bingo manager, for all her hard work, especially 
throughout the COVID challenges. Thank you also to our volunteer parents who have been able to 
support this very important fundraising and community service activity for the past 40 years! 
Parents who were assigned to Bingo this year and next will be notified by our participation 
coordinator, Laura Tempesta, of the new choices for participation. Thank you to all our 
participation parents who continually volunteer to help keep our school’s costs down as well as to 
fundraise to bring additional resources to all our students and teachers! 
 
OUR LADY OF SORROWS PARISH RAFFLE BOOKS PAST DUE!! 
All books and money are now due back. As raffle books are numbered, they must be returned, sold 
or unsold, as soon as possible!  
 
Thank you for your continued support! 
 


